
Item 11 - Question Time 

 

Response to Mr T Prag 

 

There have been on-going discussions between Officials of the Highland Council, 
Highlands and Islands Enterprise, Scottish Government, Scottish Futures Trust and 
the UK Government to progress this work. The most recent meeting was held in HM 
Treasury on 11 June. The aim is to work over the coming months with a view to 
securing a funding package from the UK and Scottish Governments by the end of 
2015.  

 

 

 

 

  

   


